Prof. K. Sitte
Echo Lake Laboratory
P.O. Box 121
Idaho Springs, Colo.
U. S. A.

Dear Professor Sitte

This is to inform you that the Conselho Nacional de Pesquisas is ready to pay the expenses for the trip to Brasil of you and your family, when it will be convenient for you. Professor Beck will take care of all the details and the best thing would be if you could write directly to him when and on what boat or plane you want to travel. We would be grateful if you sent us a copy of your letter to Professor Beck.

On the other hand, the Conselho gave us a grant of only Cr.\$ 100.000,00, instead of the Cr.\$ 200.000,00 he promised. This sum corresponds to point 2 of our letter of July 1st. where we analysed our financial situation. We believe that this reduction is not going to affect seriously your work here.

We did not receive hitherto the list of the equipment you are going to bring with you. As soon as we get it, we shall undertake the necessary steps incorder to secure an import licence.

Hoping to hear from you very soon, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Jean Meyer